
Woodbridge Senior Softball Club
By Linda Pace

THE SECOND HALF of the 2025 softball has ended.  But if you missed it, the pitchers
were pitching, the bats were swinging, the balls were flying, the players were running, the
mitts were catching, the fans were cheering, the umpires were calling, the booth crew
announcing, playing music, keeping score and working the scoreboard all while the snack
shack crew doled out donuts, breakfast sandwiches, hot dogs, hamburgers and all the
accoutrements.  Whew!  So much was going on and everyone had fun.
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BOARD ELECTIONS – There will be a combined By Laws/Board Elections meeting
held on September 4 in the Multi-Purpose Room.  Ballots will be handed out to each club
member in attendene.  Ballots will also be available during the games on September 5, 6
& 10.

DID YOU KNOW that the Woodbridge Senior Softball Club is funded solely from the
Snack Shack and Sponsor proceeds?  Yes, it’s true.  So we’d like to encourage you to
patronize these companies:

PMZ Real Estate, Curtis & Susan Holt
TLC Real Estate, Lori Little
Klemm Real Estate, Jack Klemm
Valley Oak Dental
Becker Dental
Redi-Mark, trophys & rubber stamps
Arvin Home Systems, security
P.L. Fry & Son, end-of-life and funeral services
Center Appliance


